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HIGHWAY SAFETY MEETING                           March 9, 2016 

 

On Wednesday March 9, 2016 the Highway Safety Committee met at the 

Windham Fire Department. Meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM 

 

Attendance: Present were; Tom McPherson, Gerry Lewis, Jack McCartney, 

Elizabeth Wood, Robert Coole, and Al Barlow 

 

 HIGHWAY SAFETY ISSUES 

 

CHARLES MCMAHON/KARL DUBAY 

 

The committee met with Karl Dubay who was representing Charles McMahon 

regarding the potential for future construction of an Elderly Affordable 

Housing Unit that would be situated just off of Indian Rock Road. Mr. Dubay 

came to the committee wanting to know whether or not from a Public Safety/E-

9-1-1 perspective that if a future plan was to come before the town for such a 

development, would the committee support a proposed road name as “Hazel 

Road”. After some discussion, the committee so no issue and supported the 

proposed road name if plans came to fruition. 

 

PLAN REVIEWS 

  

DUNRAVEN ROAD  

 

The committee reviewed the plans as presented. The committee so no issues 

with the plans, however it was suggested that the developer consider the 

possibility of a connection to Morrison Road and to further have the possibility 

reviewed by KNA 

 

 

 

WEST SHORE ROAD – 

 

Chief Lewis informed the committee that a memo was submitted to the Board 

of Selectmen to review issues along West Shore Road specifically in the area 

of the boat launch area. He will keep the committee apprised of the outcome. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 2:14 PM 

 

END OF DOCUMENT 

 


